
	 MUNICIPALITY OF EILAT 	  
ON THE RED SEA 

ISRAEL 

LS/92/5630 
July 23, 1992 

Mr. Ansei Ueshiro 
Grand Master 

Dear Sir, 

In light of the upcoming 30th anniversary of the Shorin Ryu 
Karate method which is taught here in Eilat, I would like to 
wish you continued success in your work which is professional 
and develops respect for others. 

The instruction 	in our city; quiet, well organized, and 
dedicated, is carried out by Mr. Robert Hodes and by the main 
proponent of Shorin Ryu, Mr. Rafi Kanti. 

As a young and sport aware city, we would be delighted to 
continue to assist this sport and method. 

Sincerely, 


